
[EXTERNAL] Fwd: Support Letter for 2263 Wabash Street building
Nikki Rittenour <nikki@pushdetroit.com>
Wed 2/10/2021 2:01 PM
To:  Garrick Landsberg <landsbergg@detroitmi.gov>
Garrick,
See below an email of support from a neighbor.
Thanks,
Nikki

Nikki Rittenour
Principal Architect
PUSH Design LLC
o: 313-757-5006
m: 313-580-1950
---------- Forwarded message ---------
From: Courtney Jentzen <courtney.jentzen@gmail.com>
Date: Wed, Feb 10, 2021 at 1:17 PM
Subject: Support Letter for 2263 Wabash Street building
To: Nicole Rittenour <nicolerittenour@gmail.com>

Historic District Commission,

As a homeowner at 2245 Wabash Street in Corktown, I support the proposed new home at 2263 Wabash. It
appears to fit well into the block, and is historically appropriate.

Best Regards,
Courtney Jentzen

--
CLJ
781.264.4441
--

Nikki Rittenour
(313) 580-1950
Architect | Tactile Designer
Push Design | Touch Graphics

ATTENTION: This email was sent from an external source. Please be extra cautious when
opening attachments or clicking links.
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